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Dear Sirs,

S.S."ORIENTAL GIANT"

As the screwshaft was found to be
in accordance with the Rules for four yearly
surveys at the survey recently held
at Nagasaki, it will be in order for future
Screwshaft Surveys to be held at four yearly
intervals. The Owners should be advised
that this means that the next survey will
require to be held by the end of April 1971,
and that it is their responsibility to ensure
that crack detection tests are carried out
at each survey,

You should also inform the Owners that
if at any docking intermediate between Screwshaft
Surveys the weardown of the sternbush is, in the
opinion of the Society's Surveyor, excessive,
the shaft will require to be drawn and the bush
relined.

Yours faithfully,

Assistant CIassificationnManager,
The Surveyors,
YOKCGHAMA
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